
 

Road Safety Week 
 

 
 
 
 
St Faith’s will be taking part in the national Road Safety Week in the week of 20 to 26 November 
2017.  We aim to: 
 

 Encourage a greater awareness of road safety in the children; 

 Encourage safer road use by the school community; 

 Follow the Road Safety Week focus of Speed Down Save Lives. 
 
Further information  about the Road Safety campaign is available at this link; this includes a range 
of interactive resources. 
 
Please see the Headmaster’s Newsletter for further information next week. 
 

 

http://www.roadsafetyweek.org.uk/

